
https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

 

Sunday 25th June 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick, Communion - live streamed 
6:30pm Prayer Meeting 

Sunday 2nd July 2023 

10:30am Rev John Dunlop - live streamed 
 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 

service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 

yourself. 

• Primary school aged children can join our Children’s 

Church; watch for children leaving during the service.  

• If your child is staying during the sermon there are 

some toys available in the entrance area under the 

stairs. Please feel free to get them before or during the 

service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 

Monday 14th - Wednesday 16th August, 7-8pm - 
Holiday Bible  Club 

GLOW will be taking a break for the summer. From 
today we will be running CHILDREN’S CHURCH during 
the morning service. If you would like to help with this 
please email the office: office@glengormley.org 

COFFEE AND CHAT: Thursdays, 7-9pm. Call in for a 
cuppa. All welcome. 

Jim Lyttle, our church visitor will be on holiday this 
week. In a pastoral emergency please contact Reuben 
or your elder. 

FOOD HYGIENE: In order to comply with council 
regulations, anyone involved in catering in church must 
attend a food hygiene course. Antrim and 
Newtownabbey Council have agreed to run this in our 
church in September. Please email 
office@glengormley.org or contact Roberta Elliott to 
register. 
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GPC PRAYER: Join us on Sunday mornings between 
10:00 and 10:20am (in the Burney Room). Whether you 
can come along for the whole time or drop in and pray 
for part of the time, you will be very welcome as we 
seek God ‘for such a time as this’. 
• How good and pleasant it is when God’s people live 

together in unity! Psalm 133:1. Give thanks that the 
local church is one of the few remaining places in 
our society in which people of different ages, 
backgrounds and perspectives come together as 
one and ask that this oneness in Christ might find 
expression in your worship. 

• In PCI’s Older People Services care homes, a 
number of beds are registered specifically for 
people with dementia. Staff also receive ongoing 
training on best practices for working with people 
with dementia. Pray that people will not feel alone 
and isolated. Pray that dementia-friendly 
communities can be promoted and awareness 
raised. 

• Pray for those who find the school holiday period 
challenging due to complexities in home 
life, financial uncertainty, or missing the routine and 
structure that term time brings. Pray that families 
would be able to access appropriate support, and 
that we would have eyes to see those whom we can 
draw alongside at these times. 

• Give thanks for those who have been willing to 
share the love of Jesus with our children at 
Children’s Church. Pray that as they prepare stories, 
craft and games they would know God’s guidance. 

• Pray for our Holiday Bible Club planned for 14th to 
16th August. Give thanks for those who are 
preparing the resources and spending time with our 
children. 

Tony Horsfall will share the Bible Teaching, drawing on 
his own experiences of painful loss during the 
pandemic and his many years of deep reflection on the 
Word of God. Archbishop Ben Kwashi will speak on 
how the Lord’s joy is sustaining believers in contexts 
tougher than our own. The third mainstage speaker, 
Arianna Walker, has experience with Mercy UK, helping 
people to discover freedom from life controlling issues. 
There is an extensive seminar programme and 
programmes for children, young people and people 
with special needs.  
IT'S YOUR MOVE Celebration event - 
Tuesday 15th Aug If you know any young 
people starting Year 8 in North Belfast, 
Newtownabbey, Antrim, Lisburn, Ballyclare, 
Carrickfergus or Larne, then this event is for them! 
Tuesday 15th August, 
Whitehouse Presbyterian 
Church, 7.00 - 9.00pm 
This is a free evening for new 
Year 8 pupils and their parents to 
prepare for the move to post-primary school. The new 
Year 8s can enjoy time together to hear helpful advice 
and encouragement from God's Word followed by 
inflatables and ice-cream. 
Parents can get involved in a workshop with Love for 
Life - 'Supporting your child in the online world' with 
opportunity to ask questions and talk with other 
parents.  Refreshments will be provided. You can 
register here - https://
form.jotform.com/231292933313048 
This event is being organised by E3 Antrim & Lisburn, 
E3 East Antrim and E3 North Belfast and 
Newtownabbey. If you have any questions, please 
contact ruth@suni.co.uk 

Prayer 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be 
with the office by 12 noon on Thursdays  Email 

office@glengormley.org Please note reduced office hours 
over the summer months: 
Friday 30th June – preparing announcement sheets and 
orders of service for July 
Friday 21st July – preparing announcement sheets and 
orders of service up to 20th August 
Friday 25th August – restart weekly announcement 
sheets 
YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please 
notify the office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

NEW HORIZON 
2023 

5-11 AUGUST 


